
 Xatśūll 
 

Notice of Nomination Meeting 
 

Notice is hereby given that Xatśūll has called an election in accordance with the Xatśūll Custom Election 
Code, for the purpose of electing two (2) Councillors for the next term.  
 

Nomination Meeting   -- March 28, 2023 --  5:00 PM TO 8:00 PM 

 Community Hall - 3405 Mountain House Rd. 

 
An elector that is at least 18 years of age on the day of the nomination meeting may nominate or second 
an eligible person orally at the nomination meeting OR an elector who cannot be at the Nomination 
Meeting can do so in writing by completing the required Mail-in Nomination Form and Voter Declaration 
Form. Nominations may be mailed or emailed and must be received by the electoral officer by 5:00 PM, 
March 28, 2023. Electors living off-reserve will be mailed a mail-in nomination package to the last known 
address of record. An elector may nominate or second no more than two persons for the office of Council. 
 

A copy of the Voters List and Xatśūll Custom Election Code are available for review at the Xatśūll 
Administration Building during business hours. Electors may contact the Electoral Officer if they would like 
to release their mailing address to Candidates to receive campaign information from them.  
 

Nominees must complete the Candidate’s Acceptance and Declaration Form within 5 days of the end of 
the nomination meeting. Nominees are responsible for understanding all the requirements associated 
with running for elected office, as per the Xatśūll Custom Election Code. 
 

 

Election Day  --   May 9, 2023   --  9:00 AM TO 8:00 PM 
 Community Hall – 3405 Mountain House Rd. 

  
Eligible electors may vote in person at the polling station on Election Day or by Mail-in Ballot. Mail-in 
ballot packages offering the possibility to vote by mail will be sent to eligible electors ordinarily residing 
off reserve, to their last known address of record with the Nation.  It is your responsibility to ensure your 
address is up to date. You may contact the Electoral Officer to update your address. 
 
Eligible electors ordinarily residing on reserve may request a mail-in ballot package by contacting the 
electoral officer using the contact information below. 

 

 
 

Please contact the electoral officer anytime for assistance with anything about the election process:    
 

Electoral Officer: Ron Laufer      Email: ronlauferelections@gmail.com   
Mobile: 1-833-443-VOTE (8683) P.O. Box 96125, Mountain View, Vancouver, BC V5V 0H7 

mailto:ronlauferelections@gmail.com

